
 
 
Friends of Freshford – Tyning Projects Monthly Report – February 2022  
 
 
Actions undertaken during December 2021 and January 2022 

 Due to the exceptionally warm autumn, the suppliers of the orchard trees were 
unable to lift bare-rooted stock and therefore delivery was delayed until 2022. A 
similar situation existed with the new native hedge, so the community tree planting 
weekend on 11/12 December was postponed to February 2022. 

 Monday 13th December.  1,000 tete-a-tete and 1,000 crocus were planted by 
children of FCS in the cemetery & triangle 

 
Actions to be undertaken in February 2022 

 The community orchard will be planted on the weekend of 26/27 February.  
 FoF will be working with 30 children from Freshford Church School to plant the new 

native hedge. It is hoped this will take place on Monday 28 February  
 Sponsorship scheme for bollard trees extended to the wider community and to 

community organisations 
 
Advance dates 

 Autumn 2022 (date tbc): Coppice planting 
 
 
 
 


